
SASS RO-1 Course Announcement

  
The Rio Salado Cowboys will be hosting a SASS RO-1 Course on Saturday, 
August 24, 2019 at the Rio Salado Sportsman’s Club in Mesa AZ. The class will 
run from 9-2 in Training Building 130, which is located across the main range 
road from the cowboy shooting bays. All the training will be indoors and all SASS
members are encouraged to attend. 

The fee for first time students is $25, refresher student fee is $10.

The goal of the RO-1 Course to is to develop SASS Range Operations Safety 
Officers who possess the knowledge, skills and attitude to ensure safety and 
consistency at all SASS matches.

The RO-1 Course Student Handbook is available for download on the SASS 
website.

Come join us at Rio Salado and earn your RO-1 pin.

Please RSVP to Colt Laredo (Territorial Governor) with your Alias and SASS 
number. 
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